
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Nativity performances went really well and were well attended by families – thank you. It was great 
to see the children from Willow and Maple working together to create a beautiful performance!  
Congratulations must go to Miss Bates, Miss Burrows, Mrs Craft and Miss Rawlings for putting their all 
into preparing the children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to the New Year and a new school term. 
  
I know Christmas feels a long time ago, but I wanted to share my thanks with you for supporting us 
during the festive period. 
 

 At the end of term, the whole school and community came together for our Christingle service at 
the church. Once again, this was a really special event with the children’s singing and contributions 
being of a high standard.  
Many thanks again to all of you who were able to attend and join us in welcoming in that special time 

of year.  
  
  

 

Work Hard, Be Kind, Achieve! 
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 This term we have been thinking about our aspirations, dreams and goals. 
  
A dream becomes a goal when action is taken toward its achievement. 
  
We have been using the above quotation to guide our thinking about how we have to take an active 
part in and long term commitment to achieving our goals in life.  
In assemblies, we have developed the children’s thinking around future careers. Which of these 
children wanted to be: a footballer, a flight attendant, a refuse collector, a scientist or a maths 
professor?  
Do you know what your child’s aspiration or goal is? Ask them to find out! 

 
  
  

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Child Protection & Safeguarding Policy Sept 2023 
 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our school’s safeguarding and child protection policy, it is 

available to view on the school’s website. 

 

• Mon 15th Jan to Fri 19th Jan – KS2 SATS Practice Week 

• Thurs 30th Jan – Send Parent Coffee Morning 9.15-10.15am 

• Fri 2nd Feb – Hockey Tournament at Glen Park 

• Thurs 8th Feb – SEND Parent Coffee Morning 9.15-10.15am 

• Fri 9th Feb – Last day of Term 3 

• Mon 19th Feb – First day of Term 4 
 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

WILLOW CLASS 

• Rex L for trying really hard during the Maths input and answering the 

tricky year 2 questions. 

 

MAPLE CLASS  

• Caiden H for his excellent effort to achieve this term, as well as his 

increased helpfulness and responsibility. 

 

OAK CLASS 

• Xander CG for his continued efforts to make the right choices in tricky 
situations and showing a maturity towards these choices. 
 
 


